
Dr. Viesturs Boka
President
Latvian Medical Association

28.05.99

Dear Dr. Boka,

Please accept our warmest congratulations on your being elected President of Latvian 
Medical Association. 

We wish you and all Latvian colleagues success and hope our good co-operation will 
be continued.

On behalf of the board of Estonian Medical Association and President Indrek Oro 

Katrin Rehemaa
Secretary General 
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